www.nilachalpolytechnic.org Ref.

NOTICE

In anticipation of the Cyclonic storm “Titli", it has been decided to
suspend all the class of 1t 3 and 5™ Sem. on 10.10.2018. Itis expected that
classes will continue normally on 12 10.2018. In case of any further change
message will be issued on 11.10.2018 by 6.00 pm or else student will attain

the regular classes on 12.10.2018.
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Copy to :-
1) All HODs
2) Notice Boards
3) Hostel Manager
4) Classroom circulation
5) Security (Main gate)
6) Guard file



